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To,                                  

Dr. Gangadhar Purohit  

Research Professor, Indian Institute of Technology, Mandi 

 

Subject: Letter of appreciation 
 

Dear Dr. Purohit, 

We would like to express our heartfelt thanks to you in recognition of your valuable participation 

as session chair in “OPJU Digital International Conference on Role of Innovation, 

Entrepreneurship and Management for Sustainable Development (RIEMSD)” aired on 26th 

September 2020 online at OP Jindal University, Raigarh, Chhattisgarh. 

Thank you very much for sparing your valuable time for our Digital Conference. 

We look forward to your participation in such events post hoc. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. R.D. Patidar 

Chairman, OPJU Digital International 

Conference, 26-27 September 2020 

 
 


